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Comments: I do not support any commercial timber harvesting, new road construction, or trail rerouting in the

Chattahoochee National Forest. The Chattahoochie is home to some of the south east's most ecologically

significant ecosystems and enjoyed by thousands of people annually, playing a vital role in local economies. We

need wild, public spaces and the Chattahoochie NF provides many in the southeast with such a resource.

Additionally, it's also unacceptable that the forest service would even consider, much less implement stripping the

public of its right for input in projects involving our PUBLIC LANDS. This is a matter of maintaining our culture

and heritage of our home in Appalachia.


